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Child abuse final report to be tabled on Wednesday

The final report of the Inquiry into the handling of child abuse by religious and other organisations
is expected to be tabled on Wednesday 13 November 2013.

Committee Chair, Ms Georgie Crozier, MP expects to table the report at approximately 9.40am
(subject to other Parliamentary business) and will deliver a short speech in the Legislative Council.

People are welcome to see the report being tabled in person at Parliament House or they can
watch proceedings via the usual live webcast of parliamentary proceedings on the Parliament
House website at www.parliament.vic.gov.au.

Obtaining a copy of the report

An electronic copy of the report will be available on the homepage of the Parliament of Victoria’s
website as soon as possible after it has been tabled. We expect this may take approximately one
hour.

A limited number of hard copies of the report will be available on the day from Parliament House.

Additional information can be found on the Committee's website.

Further information:

e The final report will be available on the homepage of the Parliament of Victoria website as soon as
possible after it has been tabled - www.parliament.vic.gov.au

e Help for victims of crime in Victoria is available through the Victorian Government’s Victims of Crime
Helpline on 1800 819 817

® For media queries by journalists, please contact Amanda Kennedy on 0409 890 658



